
PACIFIC POWER 
A DIVISION OF PACIFICORP 

June 27, 2016 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, Oregon 97301 

Attn: Filing Center 

825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232 

RE: UM 1631 -WITHDRAWAL of PacifiCorp and Portland General Electric Company 
Joint Petition for a Waiver of OAR 860-085-0050(1) 

PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power and Portland General Electric Company respectfully withdraw in 
its entirety the above-referenced joint petition for waiver filed on June 9, 2016. After discussion 
with Public Utility Commission of Oregon staff, it has been determined that the companies will 
be able to file the reports presenting the estimated customer rate impacts associated with meeting 
certain energy-consumption-based greenhouse gas emission reduction goals by the required July 
1 due date. 

The companies note that the Public Utility Commission of Oregon has scheduled a Special 
Public Meeting to discuss the above-referenced joint petition on June 29, 2016. By withdrawing 
the petition, the Special Public Meeting will no longer be necessary. 

Please direct any informal inquiries to Rebecca Brown (PGE) at (503) 464-8545 or Natasha 
Siores (PacifiCorp) at (503) 813-6583. 

Sincerely, 

R. Bryce Dalley 
Vice President, Regulation 


